
Addendum
LA01/2020/0678/O

1.0 Update

1.1 Following the publication of the Planning Committee Report
scheduled for Planning Committee on 23rd June 2021,
correspondence enclosing a Planning Statement was received
from the agent on 22nd June 2021. The correspondence and
attached Planning Statement was uploaded onto the portal and
was circulated to members on the 22nd June 2021. The Planning
Statement was a copy of the Planning Statement previously
submitted to the Planning Department numbered (DOC1) on 23rd

December 2020 and published on the portal on 31st December
2020.

2.0 Consideration

2.1 As the Planning Statement (DOC1) was previously submitted to
the Planning Department in December 2020, the content has
already been considered in the main body of the Planning
Committee report.

3.0 Recommendation

3.1 That the Committee note the contents of this Addendum, and
agree with the recommendation to refuse as set out in Paragraph
9.1 of the Planning Committee Report.


